Village of Baroda
Planning Commission Meeting
October 21, 2014

Members Present: Bob Getz, Jerry Jakubs, Ron Zordell, Scott Knoll, Ed Rath and
Mona Himmelein
Meeting was called to order at 6:30pm with the pledge of Allegiance.

Minutes were read and approved by Ron Zordell and seconded by Ed Rath, all in
favor.

The following ordinances were discussed and it was decided that they will need
to be reviewed and possibly new ones created or current ones amended:

e Brush pick up
¢ Number of accessory buildings on property, should there be a limit
e Parking in tree lawns between sidewalk and street
e Overgrown front yards hiding house
e Sidewalk repairs, 50% Village 50% Resident
e Church Street — large trucks going through. Assessment says we don’t get
enough large trucks to put up signs.
We also need to look at survey results.
Next meeting to be in February or March, 2015.
Meeting Adjourned 6:55pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Mona Himmelein



